PUBLIC HEARING STERLING VILLAGE BOARD OF TRUSTEES STERLING, NEBRASKA

The Sterling Village Board of Trustees held a public hearing on Tuesday, January 13, 2015 at 6:45 p.m. Chairman Heusman called the meeting to order and trustees answering roll call were: Scott Buss, Vane Rengstorf, Sean Moss and Greg Peterson. Others present: Eldon Wilken, Steve Mercure, Todd Blome, Dwight Weiss, Owen Killham and Kevin McAuliffe. Chairman Heusman acknowledged the Open Meetings Act and location on the north wall of the Sterling Fire Barn.

The purpose of the meeting was to hold a public hearing on the One and Six Year Street Improvement Program for 2015-2021. Owen Killham, Olsson Associate representative, reviewed the projects as presented on the plan. Some of these projects were not completed last year. There were no comments from the public.

Hearing was closed at 7:10 p.m.

Dennis Heusman, Chairman

Lola Wentz, Village Clerk